From: Stefanie Collvins < sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 8:09:20 AM

To: Kassidy Wesson - Mount Vernon Mainstreet < mountvernonmainstreet@comvtx.com >

Subject: Resignation

I would like to thank you all for the time I have had serving on the board of Main Street. I have really enjoyed working with you all and it has been an honor.

This year has been one of great loss for me and I need to step away and take some healing time and declutter my life and self. I do not feel I can give 100% of myself and feel the board is too important a role for that to be shortchanged.

Please accept my resignation from the Main Street Board.

Thank you,

Stefanie Collvins